

## CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE

## **Nativity of Our Lord Catholic School**

Five room childcare addition

**September 2022 Progress Summary:** The City of Toronto's Transportation Services has advised that they support the long-term parking arrangement with the Archdiocese of Toronto for off-site parking spaces located next door at Nativity of Our Lord Parish. An application for a minor variance relief from the Committee of Adjustment will be made as a next step.

## Anticipated Occupancy Date: April 30, 2024

This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed and Municipal Site Plan Approval by Nov. 2022.

| Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: |                                         | Date:                      |  |
|-------------------------------|-----------------------------------------|----------------------------|--|
| Next Meeting:                 | Committee of Adjustment                 | TBD                        |  |
| Latest Milesto                | ne Achieved: Construction Documents 75% | Nov 15, 2021               |  |
| Next Steps:                   | Pre-Tender Cost Estimate                | Oct 31, 2022 (anticipated) |  |
|                               | Request for Unique Site Cost Funding    | Nov 1, 2022 (anticipated)  |  |

Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos. https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/nativityofourlord/ChildCareAddition/Pages/default.aspx